
     

Vogogo Inc. Announces Change of Auditor

CALGARY, Alberta, Jan. 15, 2019 -- Vogogo Inc. (CSE: VGO) (“Vogogo” or the “Company”) announces today that effective 
January 14, 2019, MNP LLP (“MNP”) has tendered its resignation and Dale Matheson Carr-Hilton Labonte LLP has been 
appointed as the successor auditor of the Company. Vogogo made this change as a result of a change in industry focus by 
MNP.

In accordance with National Instrument 51-102 – Continuous Disclosure Obligations (“NI 51-102”), the Company has filed a 
Notice of Change of Auditor. To the Company’s knowledge, there were no “reportable events” as such term is defined in NI 51-
102 between the Company and MNP.

About Vogogo Inc.

Vogogo currently operates its cryptocurrency mining activities in Québec. This includes mining for cryptocurrencies for its own 
account and within mining pools. As it continues to embrace blockchain technology, Vogogo is exploring opportunities in all 
aspects of the cryptocurrency segment.

For further information please contact:

Jordan Greenberg
Chief Financial Officer
(647) 715-3707

The Canadian Securities Exchange has not reviewed, approved or disapproved the content of this news release.


